
�� All beams are in place for the bridges over I-26. (see above image)

�� New drainage pipes are being jacked underneath I-26 to avoid traffic 
disruptions.

�� Concrete foundations, some as deep as 40 feet, are being installed to 
support sign structures.
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Volvo Interchange team working on drainage pipes.

PROGRESS UPDATE

The SCDOT is constructing a new 
three-leg directional interchange 
along I-26 in Berkeley County, 
South Carolina. The interchange 
will provide access from I-26 to the 
new Volvo Car Drive which leads 
to Camp Hall Commerce Park 
and the Volvo facility. The new 
interchange will be located along 
I-26 at approximate mile marker 
189 which is approximately two 
(2) miles east of SC 27/Ridgeville 
Road (exit 187) and approximately 
five (5) miles west of Jedburg 
Road (exit 194). The proposed 
interchange includes both at-grade 
and flyover ramps.

PROJECT OVERVIEW

Installation of concrete foundations to support sign structures.


